5.6 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Wetlands or a Warehouse

From: Eileen Shannon

Sent: May 29, 2023 6:57 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Bello, Aminu <Aminu.Bello@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Wetlands or a Warehouse

To Hamilton staff and councillors:

It is not possible to put a price on the value of wetlands to the health of our environment. Once damaged or destroyed
they are not recoverable.

Warehouses are best suited for brown lands. Certainly not farmland and positively not near wetlands.
We are in a climate emergency. All of our decisions need to take this into account.

Please do not approve this application.

Sincerely,

Eileen Shannon
Dundas



